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Banned books week proclamation. Is there also a banned posts
week for the internet? All the legitimate information suppressed on
covid comes to mind. Facebook, and others today suppressing
political viewpoints.  Hope the council will stay away from anything
not directly related to the city of Fort Bragg. This going down
rabbit holes is a waste of city staff and council time.
 
Paul Clark
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